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From: VICTOR HENRIQUEZ <aviator581@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 5:32 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom it may concern:

In regards to the proposed rule change in forex trading, T would like to express my disagreement with
this new rule. Changing the leverage to 10:1 would hamper the ability of the individual trader like me.
I feel we all have the same rights to earn as the big banks do. This change will cause many small
traders to get stopped out of trades and in turn hamper the ability to greater earnings. I understand the
risk involved and don't think the government should interfere.

Thank you,
Victor Henriquez, NY



